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Senate   March 01, 2021
Catherine Dauvergne, Vice-President,   1 of 1 
Academic and Provost, and Chair, SCUP
Program Name Change for Development and Sustainability Minor (SCUP 
21-05)

At its February 17th, 2021 meeting, SCUP reviewed and approved the Program Name 

Change for the Development and Sustainability Minor. 

Motion: That Senate approve and recommend to the Board of Governors the program 

name change from Development and Sustainability Minor to Sustainable Development 

Minor, in the School of Resource and Environmental Management within the Faculty of 

Environment. 

C: D. Knowler 

S.21-34
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Faculty of Environment (SCUS 21-11) 

Action undertaken by the Senate Committee on Undergraduate Studies at its meeting 
of February 4, 2021, gives rise to the following recommendation: 

Motion 

That SCUP approves and recommend to Senate the program name change from 
Development and Sustainability Minor to Sustainable Development Minor, for the 
School of Resource and Environmental Management within the Faculty of 
Environment. 

The relevant documentation for review by SCUP is attached. 

SCUP 21-05
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June 2018 
 

S E N A T E  C O M M I T T E E  O N  

U N D E R G R A D U A T E  S T U D I E S  

Program	Name	Change	
	
Name	of	Faculty	and	academic	unit:	
 
Faculty of Environment, School of Resource and Environmental Management  
(Sustainable Development Program) 
 
Current	name	of	program: 
 
Development and Sustainability Minor 
 
Proposed	program	name	change:	
 
Sustainable Development Minor 
 
Rationale	for	change:	
 
Responsibility for the SD Program and for all SD courses has been shifted to REM and this provides an 
opportunity to rethink and update the SD courses and credentials to better reflect current thinking 
about sustainability.  We are beginning with the Development and Sustainability Minor. While changes 
to the Minor’s requirements are submitted separately, we also feel the credential needs a name change 
to reflect the updates. The current name stems from the merging of the Development and Sustainability 
(DEVS) and Sustainable Community Development (SCD) programs earlier. The current name for the 
Minor no longer applies and may even be misleading to students. A name reflecting the name of the 
sponsoring program would be more appropriate. 
 
Effective	term	and	year:	
Fall 2021 
 
The	following	credential(s)	will	be	affected	by	this	change:		
 
Development and Sustainability Minor 
 
 
 
 
 
	
Calendar	Change:		“to” and “from” sections are not required. All deletions should be crossed out 
as follows: sample.  All additions should be marked by a	bold.	
 

 

Development and Sustainability Sustainable Development Minor  
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